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Principal’s Newsletter- February 7, 2017 
 

 
665 Elizabeth Street, San Francisco, CA 94114 

www.saintphilipschool.org 415-824-8467 

 

Staying Healthy…the Bruin Way 

As the thank God for the rain to ease our drought (He gave it to 
us all at once!), this is a perfect time to remind our kids to wash 
their hands, cover their mouths, and keep themselves healthy! 
Please, if your child is sick, please keep them home to prevent 
the spread of those nasty germs! We thank you for your 
cooperation during this rainy time of the year. 

God Bless,  

Mr. LesCallett 

 

 

 

Bruin Athletics: 

Good luck to our playoff-bound Bruins this week! The 3rd, 6th, and 
7th grade boy’s basketball teams are moving on in the playoffs! 
Please join us as we cheer on our Bruins throughout the playoffs. 

This week’s games can be found by clicking on the following link: 
http://athletics.cccyo.org/home/?countyID=1 

Good Luck to all of our Bruins teams! GO BRUINS! 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

February 10 

Chocolate Sale Ends (prizes) 

February 17 

All Chocolate Sale Money 
Turned-in 

February 13-24 

Shield the Vulnerable 
Student Training 

 

 

Birthday 
Announcements! 

Happy Birthday to all that 
celebrate a birthday this 
week! Enjoy the Day! 
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More Important News 

World’s Finest Chocolate Sale- FINAL FEW DAYS! 

We are now in the final week of our Chocolate Sale. Key chains 
are showing up throughout the school! The results of the main 
prizes (Chuck E Cheese, Benihana, etc.) will be announced after 
the sale. If you are looking to pick up a last-minute box of 
chocolate, please contact Mrs. Dias in the main office.  

 

Spring Cleaning Volunteers Needed!  

Time to tidy up our Parish Hall. On Saturday, February 11 beginning 
at 1:00 p.m. we are rolling up our sleeves and exercising a little 
elbow grease in our Parish Hall. All are welcome to lend a hand. 
Many hands will make light work for all. Soon we will be hosting our 
Confirmation with Bishop Justice as the celebrant and we wish to 
present our best foot forward. All cleaning materials will be 
provided, just bring your willing hands and smiling faces and a 
bucket if you have one! 

 

If you are able to help or have any questions, please call the parish 
office at 415-282-0141.  Service hours will be earned for those 
needing them. 
:https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1I9a2IRe7Rueej6w0OyDpcmGwhST9Xhhs
MqivmC9vguY/edit#gid=0 

Help Wanted! 

The Extended Care program is looking for energetic people to 
assist Ms. Joyner and Ms. Vela! If you know of someone who is 
searching for part-time work and has experience working with 
children, please contact Mr. LesCallett through the school office. 
THANK YOU! 

PTA Open Positions/Athletic Department Chairperson for 2017-2018 

Our Bruin family is looking for dedicated parents who are interested 
in assisting our school either through becoming members of the 
PTA or Athletics Programs. If you are interested, either contact Mr. 
LesCallett or more information is available on the main website in 
either the PTA or Athletics sections.  

 

 

In the Community 

February 19th- Confirmation! 

Congratulations to our 8th 
Grade students in their 
completion of the 
Sacraments of Initiation! 

February 20th 

President’s Day (NO 
SCHOOL) 
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School Events- Look to the Bruin Bulletin Board! 

For additional information on upcoming events surrounding our school, students, and families, 
please go to http://www.saintphilipschool.org/events-bulletin-board.html ! 

 

 

 

  

 


